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Open Letter to the Cambridge Rock Festival Family

 

 

Dear All

 Thank you everyone for all your supportive messages since our sad announcement. Our first priority was to let 

everyone know as soon as possible given the short time we had until the Festival. We would now like to give 

you some further details as to what led to the devastating decision to postpone this year's Festival.

 
 First a little background…

 Those of you that love the Festival as we do, know that Dave has had a number of health issues over the past 

few years. Not least suffering a haemorrhage in both eyes before and after the Festival last year which required 

waiting for operations that, thankfully, put things right. At one point Dave was in effect almost blind and unable 

to read anything on any devices; which given the amount of paperwork that goes with running a Festival made 

CRF <crfhelpline@gmail.com>

Fwd: Open Letter to our CRF Family
1 message

David Roberts <cambridgerockfest@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 12, 2023 at 11:45 AM
To: crfhelpline@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: s.wdoherty 
Date: Sun, 9 Jul 2023 at 22:34
Subject: Re: Open Letter to our CRF Family
To: <cambridgerockfest@gmail.com>

Thank you team for all of your hard work with this festival and I am sure everyone will understand the predicament you have been placed in. I have
been to your festival many times travelling all of the way from Liverpool. I always tell everyone what a great experience it is . This year I was unable to
be with you due to another event but I can assure you that I will be back next year. All I can say is that I wish you all the very best of luck and best
wishes to Dave with his health issues. Thank you again for putting together a great rock festival.

Warmest regards

Steve.

------ Original Message ------
From: "Dave Roberts - Cambridge Rock Festival - RBF Festivals ltd" <cambridgerockfest@gmail.com>
To: "
Sent: Saturday, 8 Jul, 2023 At 20:51
Subject: Open Letter to our CRF Family
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